"Educating the Whole Person to Live in Jesus Christ."



## Red Ribbon Week

This week we celebrate Red Ribbon Week. We began the week with an act of service and kindness with students donating a small stuffed animal to Safer Path- a local family violence shelter. Please check the Red Ribbon Week calendar for other activities this week.

Our annual Thanksgiving luncheon is Wednesday, Nov. 15. Luncheon reservations must be placed in advance. Order information was included in your oldest child's folder on Friday. When ordering please know the luncheon is the hot lunch served, and it is an adult portion. Children are still able to bring a cold lunch if needed.

Enjoy a blessed week!

-Tammy Ducote, Principal

## CALENDAR OF EVENTS

- Wed, Oct. 25- Health and vision screenings
- Oct. 23-27- Red Ribbon Week
- Sun, Oct. 29- Catholic Life ticket sales at St. Andrew's turkey dinner
- Wed, Nov. 1- All Saints Day Mass at 8:30 am

All Saints Day is already next Wednesday, Nov. 1. We look forward to seeing our little saints at mass dressed in their saintly attire!



Campus News

- Mrs. Chapa's second grade science class has been studying the life cycle of a butterfly and was finally able to release their Painted Lady butterflies. It was an exciting and fun learning experience.
- Pre-K 3 and 4 classes prayed the Rosary and offered their own colored roses to our Lady.
- Fifth grade earned the Respectacles for the second time this year. They continue to practice respect to each other, their fellow Angels and faculty and staff. Thank you Fifth Grade for being leaders on campus!

## Safer Path Donations

Thank you families for the stuffed animal donations to Safer Path. We hope as you and your child chose a stuffy, there was conversation about service and giving to those who are less fortunate and in need of kindness and caring.

"Amen, I say to you, whatever you did for one of these least brothers of mine, you did for me."

, Matthew <u>25:40</u>



Join us on Facebook & Instagram